
SAVE THE DATE

KINDERGARTEN
ORIENTATION

South Street School Presents

Please RSVP  here

Main Office 
631-801-3141

Come and join us for an informative meeting
welcoming you and your child to the South Street
School Family for the upcoming school year! Get

ready for our Kindergarten Orientation led by
Principal Jackson.  Children will have an

opportunity to visit a kindergarten classroom and
enjoy a ride on the classic big yellow school bus!

Please confirm your attendance by RSVPing
through the link provided.

FRIDAY, MAY 10TH 
11:30 - 12:45

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfXT35G4QJC1vVmVvR6y2hs4jw0lRRXbcZ0UXEIntNW1mRP4g/viewform?usp=header_link

